[bookmark: _GoBack]The Aquinnah Board of Assessors are seeking a member to fill a vacancy on the board. The applicant is required to pass a State mandated course.

A letter of intent or resume to be submitted either in person to the Assessors Office or by email to aqassess@comcast.net.

All requests must be received by the Assessors Office.  Deadline to submit is Friday, June 7, 2019.  

